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OVERVIEW:
Upcoming Events
IJNS Updates

This newsletter is designed to keep
students, staff, and journal supporters
up-to-date on how the journal is
impacting global efforts to encourage
diversity in theoretical foundations,
research methods, and approaches.
 
 

Stay Well...

With COVID-19 affecting the entire world, work
and school look very different to many of us. 
 

Like other universities, UT Knoxville has cancelled all
in-person classes and events through the summer.
Classes are now held online, and some events have
moved to an online platform. We hope to be able to
meet in person this fall, but UT is preparing for the
possibility that will be online, too.
 
Because of the chaotic changes over the past couple
months, we have decided to make this newsletter
shorter than usual. Unfortunately, we had to postpone
the USSTRATCOM visit, which we were planning on
writing about in this newsletter.
 
We hope that you and your loved ones are well! 
 

Updates from IJNS
By Rachel Brooks
Associate Editor, Editorial Liaison for Special Issue on INSEN

 

UPCOMING EVENTS
Due to COVID-19, UT Knoxville
decided to postpone the anticipated
visit from USSTRATCOM. We do not
yet know when it will be
rescheduled, but we hope to be able
to coordinate this visit again as soon
as possible.
Many events have been either
postponed or moved to an online
format. Check with the event
organizer to see what their plans are
for the events this summer.  
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March and April were very busy months for the staff of
IJNS. We had to quickly and abruptly learn to work
from our homes. Thankfully, journal activities readily
adapt to online-only. 
We are currently in the process of reviewing and
editing submissions for our INSEN special issue. We
hope to have this special issue published this summer.
If you have any questions about this issue, please
contact the editorial liaison for this special issue,
Rachel Brooks (rbrook31@vols.utk.edu).
We are still accepting submissions for our special issue
on women in nuclear security. When submitting a
manuscript, please include the phrase "WNS2020" in
the title so we know that it is for the special issue.
Please contact the editorial liaison for this special issue,
Ashley Humphrey (ashleya.humphrey1@gmail.com).


